
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please submit your ideas for graduate student 
activities and involvement at the REACCH 2014 
annual meetings to the Annual Meeting Planning 
Committee Grad Student Representatives: Sarah 
Waldo (sarah.waldo@email.wsu.edu) and Lauren 

Parker (park2284@vandals.uidaho.edu). 
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Reminder to document your work, 
Put any presentations or posters on CD. 

 
The 2014 REACCH Extension Mini-grant RFP is 

available. The RFP can be accessed at: 
https://www.reacchpna.org/mission/extension/.  

 
*New Learning Opportunity Spring 2014*
John Abatzoglou is offering a 3-credit seminar course this 

spring (Geog 501).  The course will focus on climate change 
impacts on agriculture and food security.  The class will meet 
every Tuesday from 3:30-6:00.  Non-UI students wishing to sit 

in on seminars should contact John directly 
(jabatzoglou@uidaho.edu) 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

Ed Flanders won first place for his poster “The 
Research Data Repository: A Foundational Tool 
for Modern Science” at the EPSCor meeting in 

October. Again, congratulations Ed!! 
 
 

Publishing soon?  
Please remember that every publication including REACCH 

data needs to include the following statement in the 
acknowledgements section: Funded (or partially funded) 
through Award #2011-68002-30191 from USDA National 

institute for Food and Agriculture 

REACCH PNA 
c/o Donna Mills 
875 Perimeter Drive MS 2040 
Moscow, Idaho 83843-2040 
 
E: mill1189@vandals.uidaho.edu 
P: (208) 310-2224 
www: reacchpna.org 

SAVE THE DATE! 
REACCH ANNUAL MEETING 

You are cordially invited to attend the REACCH 2014 
Annual Meeting, March 5-7, 2014 at the Red Lion 

Hanford House Hotel in Richland, WA. 
 

Integration and water cooler time-slots are open 

Time slots are open during the Thursday integration 
meetings and Wed. morning water cooler sessions.  

Students interested in presenting or leading a discussion 
should contact Dianne (diannedl@uidaho.edu 

Interdisciplinary Extension and Education 
Projects Reminder 

 
Each student group will be given a specific 

time during the annual meeting to 
present/demonstrate their project to 

REACCH faculty, staff and stakeholders.  
This is a great opportunity to gather 

feedback and refine/finish the products.  
The Education and Extension Objective 
teams encourage creative presentations 
which may include some combination of 

poster boards, white boards, and/or 
laptops.  Please communicate with your 

group members in advance to work out the 
details.  Let Jodi (jmaynard@uidaho.edu or 
Kristy (kborrelli@uidaho.edu) know if you 

need any special materials, laptops, etc. in 
advance. 

 
Note that the NIFA Project Director’s 

meeting in January 2014 is focused on 
education.  We would like to send at least 
one graduate student from each institution 

along with several REACCH faculty.  If 
you are interested in attending, please let 

Dianne know (diannedl@uidaho.edu).  
The meeting is Jan. 6-9 in Gainsville, Fl. 


